
Public Meeting Announcement: 
UNDERSTANDING THE SUSTAINABLE 
GROUNDWATER MANAGEMENT ACT

Monday, June 1, 2:30 – 4:00 p.m.

This public meeting will be held by GoToWebinar, an online 
format with call-in and video capabilities. Pre-registration is 
required to attend. To register, visit: 

tinyurl.com/ybcu8vlf

The Stanislaus ad Tuolumne Rivers 
Groundwater Basin Association 

Did you know recent state legislation – the 
Sustainable Groundwater Management Act –
now requires local public agencies to regulate 
all groundwater users, including those with a 
private well, by 2022? Join this webinar to learn 
about what local agencies are doing to respond 
to this requirement and how you can monitor 
and participate in preparation of a Groundwater 
Sustainability Plan for the region.

For more information, or help to join the webinar, contact 
Kirsten Pringle, at 916-418-8243 or kirsten.pringle@stantec.com. 

To learn more, visit strgba.org or follow us 
on social media.

@strgba.gsa

@STRGBA_GSA
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